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Sixteen students have been admitted to pursue Master of Arts degree in Development Studies at 

the Institute for Development Studies. This marks the highest number of students ever admitted 

to the popular programme. Prof Karuti Kanyinga welcomed the new students on behalf of the 

IDS director. Other academic staff members who welcomed the students were Prof Dorothy 

McCormick, Prof Winnie Mitullah, Prof Rosemary Atieno and Dr Joseph Onjala. 

 


